
Lakes Fairways Men are here to help 

For December,  

Craft fair was awesome, Huge Thank you for the guys that helped set-up 

the room, move in, take out, serve doughnuts and coffee, serve Lunch, 

Clean-up, and take Down the room. I absolutely love working with the 

Women’s Club on these events, Mary Jo did an awesome job from start to 

finish. She made things so easy for us. 

Veterans Ceremony Nov 11 was amazing, Thank you to the team of 

Contributors Jim Blanchard, Dick Hayes, Kenny Howell, Rawson Beals, 

Donna McCarthy, Dora Dissmeyer, Candice Donahue, Alan Cristello who 

assisted with setting up flags, putting together Food and Gifts, arranging 

the audio, and coming up with a plan for the event. 

Just want to let you know, just in time for the holidays, we have 16 new 

tables for the Lake Fairway’s clubhouse. They were a joint effort of groups 

coming together. I love the teamwork that is happening. ELS donating 

$500, Lake Fairway’s Bingo donated $500, and the Lake Fairway’s Mens 

Club donated $500 to have 16 new interlocking tables. No more falling over 

stacks. We are hoping to do this again next year until we replace all the old, 

damaged tables. Thank you to Jose from ELS Maintenance and Hugh 

Mitchell for the help loading the tables into the clubhouse. I also placed a 

tracker on them so we won’t lose the tables and can locate them. 

Thanksgiving set-up and dinner will have past Nov 23. Super thank you to 

everyone who has volunteered to help. Joan is wonderful for organizing and 

keeping everything in order, for those that Volunteered to cook turkeys and 

I have not arranged a Turkey pick-up with you come see me. Our chefs this 

year will be Candy D, Hang C, Diana F, Marty H, Donna M, Sheryl W, Mary 

Lou Q, Judy C, Deb N, Dorothy W, Karen Cand Pat A. We have received 

10 turkeys from Sue from ELS this year with Potato’s, she is wonderful 

person, please thank her when you are in the Sand Trap. 

PS: the best place to get updates on all events is Saturday Coffee at 

9:00am. Come check it out. Or follow Facebook for updates as well. 

Sincerely Your Board, 

John Donahue, Mike McCarthy, John Spada, and Dick Hayes. 



 


